

YSGOL UWCHRADD CANTONIAN

Fairwater Road, Fairwater, Cardiff, CF5 3JR

Tel/Ffôn: **029 2041 5250**

E-mail/E-bost: cantonianhigh@cardiff.gov.uk Website/Gwefan: www.cantonian.org

Executive Headteacher: Mrs D Gill

Pennaeth Gweithredol:

Head of School:

Pennaeth yr Ysgol:

Mr G Jones

02 February 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

As we approach the end of the first half of the spring term, I am writing to remind you that if you need further information regarding distance learning, there is lots available on our website: https://www.cantonian.org/distancelearning/

I would also like to thank you for your support during these incredibly challenging times. Please remember, though, that distance learning and live lessons are for pupils only and for safeguarding reasons, it is not appropriate for parents/carers to join in. If you have any queries or concerns, please email your child's Head of Year directly via the form on the website (when you enter your child's details, it will automatically send the message to the correct person).

At the moment, we have no information from the Welsh Government as to when high schools are likely to begin re-opening, but we will, as always, inform you via text messages, Class Charts, the school website and Twitter as soon as we are able to.

Yours sincerely

MR G JONES
Head of School